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Yet another Appeal to agitating students to vacate the illegal occupation of Administrative
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The student agitation has moved from a highly objectionable one to a ridiculous one. The Blockaders
of the Administration Building, under the leadership of “Committee of Suspended Students”, has
expressed their willingness through a pamphlet to selectively allow some employees to enter the
building to work for only two days. The anarchy created by these students is amply reflected in the
very title of their pamphlet that reads: “Important Notice” and signed as “Committee of Suspended
Students.” They want to decide how many days they would allow how many employees, to the
complete exclusion of Vice Chancellor, Rectors and Registrar, to work in the administration building.
This laughable pamphlet is condemnable, also because they have been spreading lies that the
administration building is open, but the VC and other officers are not coming for work. Others have
falsely claimed that employees are allowed to enter the building.

The JNUTA is yet to oppose the occupation and blockade of the administration building, while the
JNUTA President claims that her emails to the Vice Chancellor have not been responded. How can
the PS to VC open the email and intimate him, when the VC office is under seize? This is a ludicrous
claim since several teachers and students have been able to meet the VC to complain against the
occupation/blockade, but JNUTA representatives find it difficult to do so!

The falsehood that is going around is that the Vice Chancellor is not meeting the students to resolve
the issue. Anyone who has been consistently following the repeated communications from the
administration knows that the Vice Chancellor is always ready to speak to student representatives,
only if he is not prevented from entering his office. The demand that the Vice Chancellor must come
to public place and answer all questions raised by students is unreasonable and quarrelsome. It is
like asking for public trial of the Vice Chancellor for seeking to implement the UGC Gazette
notification on M. Phil/PhD admission!

The disorderly and disruptive student politics has already caused enormous damage to the prestige
of the university and genuine interests of students, teachers and other employees of the university.
The Administration adds yet another to its already long list of appeals to these agitators to come to
sense and respect the law, rules and regulations of the University.
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